
 Cape May County Technical School District 

188 Crest Haven Road 

Cape May Court House, NJ  08210 

 

 

June 25, 2018 

1:10 p.m. 

 

 

The following were present at the meeting:  Mr. Anthony L. Anzelone, board 
member; Mr. Alan I. Gould, board vice president; Mr. Robert L. Boyd, board 
president. 

 
Mr. Kerry Higgs, board member and Mr. Robert L. Bumpus, board member were 
not present. 
 
Also present at the meeting were:  Amy L. Houck Elco, Esquire, Paula J. Smith, 

Business Administrator/Board Secretary; Dr. Nancy M. Hudanich, 

Superintendent. 

 

FLAG SALUTE 

 

Pursuant to N.J.S.A. 10:4-10, adequate notification of this meeting has been 
properly posted in The Press of Atlantic City and the County Freeholder’s office 
on June 19, 2018, as prescribed by Chapter 231, laws of 1975 for the Cape May 
County Technical School District. 
 
PUBLIC INPUT 
 
There was no public input. 
 
EXECUTIVE SESSION 
 
On the motion of Mr. Anzelone, seconded by Mr. Gould a Resolution to Adjourn 
the Public Meeting and to enter into Executive Session pursuant to the New 
Jersey Public Meeting Act convened at 1:10 p.m. to discuss the following matters 
was approved by roll call vote: 
 
                Personnel – Donaldson Hearing 
 

  Minutes of this executive session will be made available to the public at a time   

  when the disclosure of such minutes will not conflict with the lawful purpose for  

  which such  discussion is held in executive session. (At this time, it is not  

  possible to estimate when the minutes of this Executive Session may be     

  disclosed to the public consistent with the lawful purpose for which such   



          disclosure is held; however, the Board shall review the  minutes of this   

 Executive Session no later than (90) days from this date in order to determine  

 which such minutes may be released to the public at that time.)  Upon conclusion   

 of the  executive session, it is anticipated that the Board will take  action at that     

 time in connection with the matters discussed in executive session.  

 
RETURN TO OPEN SESSION 
 
Upon the recommendation of the Superintendent renewal of the contract for Ms. 
Susan Bishop for the school year 2018/2019 Step 5MA $59,964.00 was 
approved by roll call vote. 
 
ADJOURN 

 

On the motion of Mr. Anzelone, seconded by Mr. Gould, the meeting was 
adjourned at 2:54 p.m. 

 
       
         Respectfully submitted, 

           
                   Paula J. Smith 
         Board Secretary 

 


